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Greetings,             January 2011 

This has been an amazing month. We received two more children the first week of January. 
Lydia just turned three last November and Lucky turned 17 months the 19th of January. They’re 
both the sweetest little children. They are not related, just from the same village. Lucky has the 
cutest dimples when he smiles. Just in the few weeks they have been with us, their little 
personalities are really starting to shine. 

 

The first day of school was January 12 and it was both Kgaogelo and Tebogo’s first year to 
attend. Kgaogelo is in kindergarten and Tebogo is in the first grade.  They were both very 
excited to be going to school.  

We have had quite a bit of rain this month. This has slowed down progress on going forward 
with the fenced in garden area. It’s been too wet to plow. Our friend Martin from England who is 
sponsoring this project is currently in the area. The design has been worked out, and the parts 
ordered for the tunnel that will help protect the vegetables from the animals and too much sun. 
We hope to start erecting the tunnel in about two weeks. But in the meantime, Harry has 
assembled a worm farm, which will supply him with fishing worms and help with the compost for 
the garden. It didn’t take long for the monkeys to discover this project, and they have been 
chowing down regularly on all the table scraps and rotten vegetables we throw in there. 

We received quite a few bikes this month from a bike shop in the city. Thato was over the moon 
with a bike that was just his size. We also have a volunteer who will stay with us a few days a 
week. Tracey is helping with the children, and also, helping them to learn to ride the bikes. 
Natan our resident painter we told you about last month, has moved on. He has left a really 
great legacy with the beautiful paintings he left behind. 

 



At this point in our ministry, we are looking for interns who are interested in staying with us and 
helping with the children. Whether this be playing, school work, learning to ride bikes, etc. If you 
know of anyone who has a heart for children, please let them know about us. 

For our Oklahoma friends: Is anyone going to St Louis between now and early June? If so, 
please contact us.  

Our visas have not been approved yet. But we had the holidays during that time frame, and the 
visa office was over run with applications at the end of the year from the people of Zimbabwe, 
who want to continue to stay in this country. So we will keep checking. 

With all the difficulties we had getting a driver’s license, we are really blessed that we got them 
when we did.  The rules changed as of the first of this month, and getting a license is even more 
difficult now. 

Prayer concerns: That our visas are approved and returned quickly. Favor with all concerned in 
helping us to identify additional children in need to bring to The Fold. Continued safety for all 
working at The Fold. God to be blessed and glorified by all that happens at The Fold.  

Praises: We thank God for the additional blessings of Lydia and Lucky. For the six wonderful 
years of wedded bliss we celebrated this month. 

God bless you all, 

Paul and Micky Prince 

 


